
PUBLIC NOTICE – LOGIC & ACCURACY TEST  

FOR SEPTEMBER 29 SPECIAL ELECTION 

 

 

A test of the electronic voting system to be used for voting and the tabulation 

of votes cast at the September 29, 2020 Special Election is being conducted by 

the DeKalb County Board of Registration and Elections. It will commence on 

Monday, August 24 at 10:00 AM, will continue daily from 8:00 AM to 4:30 

PM, and will conclude when all units have been tested. Testing will take place 

in the DeKalb County Voter Registration and Elections facility located at 4380 

Memorial Drive, Decatur, Georgia.   

 

Testing is conducted in accordance with Section 21-2-379.6(c) of the Official 

Code of Georgia, Annotated. The test procedures are open to the public.   

 

For information on Advance In Person Voting for the September 29, 2020 

Special Election, please visit www.dekalbvotes.com.  

 

 

    This 13th day of August 2020 

   Erica D. Hamilton 

   Registration & Elections Supervisor 

   DeKalb County Board of Registrations & Elections 

 

 

PUBLISH:  August 13, 2020 

 

http://www.dekalbvotes.com/

